Joseph Martella

From: Barbara Morin

Sent: Wednesday, August 10, 2011 12:03 PM

To: Joseph Martella

Subject: FW: Tidewater - Requested Calculation Assumptions

Attachments: Excavation Emissions Modeling 43654 00 Pipe Only for RIDEM.xIsx

Barbara Morin, Supervising Environmental Scientist
Rhode Island Department of Environmental Management
Office of Air Resources

235 Promenade St.

Providence, RI 02908

(401) 222-4700, ext. 7012
(401) 222-2017 (fax)

barbara.morin@dem.ri.gov

From: Margaret Kilpatrick [mailto:Margaret.Kilpatrick@gza.com]
Sent: Friday, August 05, 2011 2:58 PM

To: Gina Friedman

Cc: Barbara Morin; James Clark; Leone, Michele

Subject: Tidewater - Requested Calculation Assumptions

Hi Gina

As discussed, please find the attached requested information.

Should you need any additional info, please feel free to contact Jim Clark (cc:ed above; cell 860-250-6344).
Thanks — and enjoy the holiday!

Meg

Meg Kilpatrick, P.E.

Senior Project Manager

GZA GeoEnvironmental, Inc.
530 Broadway

Providence, RI 02909
401-421-4140

401-427-2719 (direct)
401-524-0576 (cell)
401-751-8613 (fax)

margaret kilpatrick@gza.com

@ Proactive Iy Design

8/10/2011



This electronic message is intended to be viewed only by the individual or entity to which it is addressed and may
contain privileged and/or confidential information intended for the exclusive use of the addressee(s). If vou are
not the intended recipient, please be aware that any disclosure, printing, copving, distribution or use of this
information is prohibited. If vou have received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately and
destroy this message and its attachments from your systen.

For information about GZA GeoEnvironmental, Inc. and its services, please visit our website at www.gza.com.
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